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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from IPHS RAK!! 

                  Three decades ago, this day our Founder Chairman Late Shri John Valiyaveettil 

helped plant a tree at Ras Al Khaimah in the form of Indian Public High School. This tree as 

on today under the loving care of IPHS community has grown into a full fledged institution 

of learning. The completion of 30 years is indeed a major milestone in the life of an 

educational institution. IPHS, since its inception in 1986 has earned a very considerable 

appreciation for providing value based education. It has become a name to be reckoned 

within the area. 

           Students who have passed through this institution in the years gone by have made 

great achievements and their gratitude to their Alma Mater is reflected in the fact that they 

take pride in sending their prodigies too, to receive education from this very school in RAK. 

At IPHS, we don’t believe in imparting ‘knowledge’ merely as ‘information’ but insists on 

giving value based education which the world needs today. 

           Education plays an important role in shaping a person to face a real life situations 

with adequate knowledge. School is a temple of learning and in IPHS, we are making our 

best effort to give quality education to our students. 

Teaching is complicated and involves many partners in learning. We thank each of our 

parents for getting involved in the process of teaching as they are child’s number one 

teachers. We also thank you for giving us the opportunity to impart education to your 

children. I appreciate our parent fraternity for supporting the school in every other aspect. 

            I also laud the relentless efforts of our teachers for giving their best in helping all 

students reach their potential and thrive academically. 

           However, I would exhort the students to be always modest, humble and disciplined, 

while being ready to expand the horizons of their knowledge and skills by dreaming big and 

working hard. 

           I wish you all success and a great future ahead. 

           My best wishes and warm greetings to you all on the 30th Anniversary of the school. 

          May you all stay blessed!! 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Anubha Nijhawan 

Principal 



 


